SaMTA FT

ENERGY, INC.

April 12, 1983

Mr. Carl Ulvog, District Supervisor
State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department

0il Conservation Division

Post Office Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Ulvog:

Thank you for taking the time to review filing procedures
regarding sundry notices and reports with me last week.
Please note on the form C-103 I have listed an approximate
date for the plugging work to begin as the weather conditions
in that area have been so unstable. If that is a problem
please contact me at the phone number listed below with

the instructions to amend the date.

Your consideration and helpfullness has been appreciated.

Sincerely,
'/4éﬁﬁ7¢;{ﬂC:@udZmax?

Mary L. Cardinal
Executive Administrative Assistant

Geoponic Resources Division
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